## Office of the City Administrator Thomas Friedel



City Hall
730 Washington Ave
Racine Wt 53403
262 619-2540
262-636-9570 FAX
Thomas.Friedel@Cityofracine.org

April 28, 2014

14-10094

Mayor Dickert and Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Your honor and members of the Council,

I am forwarding the request (attached) of the Racine Area Veteran's Council to hold the annual Memorial Day parade and Ceremony on Monday May 26, 2014.

The parade begins at 10:00 a.m. and concludes at Graceland Cemetery where the program will be held. The parade route will be the same as in the past years and we are asking for the same streets to be blocked.

Please refer this to the appropriate committees and commissions for approval.

Thank you,

Tom

E-copy: Mark Yehlen, Tom Molbeck, Art Howell



820 Main Street Racine, WI 53403

RACINE AREA VETERANS INC.

PO Box 085358 Racine, Wisconsin 53408 (262) 886-2339

REPRESENTED ORGANIZATIONS

82nd Airborne Association S.E.WI All Airborne Chapter

> American Legion, Post 310

American Legion, Post 546

American Veterans, Post 120

Army National Guard, Battery C, 1st Battalion 126th Field Artillery

> Army Reserve, Co. B 961st Engineers

Army Reserve, HQ I/339tti

Blind Veterans of America (Honorary)

Disabled American Veterans, Chapter 9

Marine Corps League, Gross-Agerholm Detachment

Navy Club, Ship 60

Reserve Officers Association Chapter 29

Retired Enlisted Association, Chapter 65

Submarine Veterans of WWII

Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 1391

Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 9948

Veterans of Foreign Wars, Post 10301

Vietnam Veterans of America, Chapter 767 April 25, 2014

Mr. Thomas Friedel Racine City Administrator 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Friedel:

The Racine Area Veteran's, Inc. is requesting that permission be granted and a permit be issued for the 2014 Memorial Day Parade and program to be held on Monday; May 26, 2014.

The parade begins at 10:00 a.m. and concludes at Graceland Cemetery where the program will be held. The parade route will be the same as in the past years and we are asking for the same streets to be blocked.

Thank you for your assistance in this very worthy event. Any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully, Deb Patton Secretary Racine Area Veteran's, Inc. 820 Main St. Racine, WI 53403 262 / 498-1960